
IT’S A BABY! 

We are delighted to announce 
that Mrs Bradley is expecting 
her second baby, everyone 
here at St Peter’s wishes Mr 
and Mrs Bradley lots of luck and happi-
ness in sharing their wonderful news. 
 

Staffing Update 2017/18 

We are delighted to be able to confirm 
class teacher’s for the next academic 
year.  

Nursery - Mrs Billinghurst and Mrs 
McCormick 

Year R - Mrs Cawthra 

Year 1 - Mrs Thorne and Miss Booth 

Year 2 - Miss Smith 

Year 3 - Mrs Gough 

Year 4 - Miss Witton 

Year 5 - Mrs Bradley/Mrs Wilson 

Year 6 - Miss Hayward 

Non class based until Maternity Leave 

- Mrs Garland 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Billing-
hurst back from maternity leave during 
this term. We also say a very fond fare-
well to Mr Wilson and Mr Hammond.  

Mr Hammond is moving onto his new 
teaching post at Manor Leas, therefore 
Year 4 will continue to be covered by Mrs 
Thorne and Mrs Billinghurst until the end 
of the academic year. 

At the end of this academic year Mr Wil-
son will be pursuing avenues outside of 
teaching. We wish him lots of luck. 

We thank both Mr Wilson and Mr Ham-
mond for their energy, enthusiasm and 
dedication during their time at St Peter’s. 
They will be missed! 
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Dates for your diary:  

19/6/17 - Meeting for 
new Nursery & Reception  
Children  

22/6/17 - Y1/2 Great Fire 
of London Workshop 

22/6/17  -  Disco’s  -           
KS1 - 3.15 - 4.30pm &       
KS2 - 4.45 - 6pm)              

W/c 26/6/17  - Sports 
week 

27/6/17 - Y3/4 Visit to 
The Collection   

29/6/17 - R-Y6 Sports Day 

W/c 3/7/17 - Last week of 
clubs 

7/7/17 - Summer Fair 

Wednesday 19/7/17 - Last 
day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 
(98.3%) and Year 6 

(98.6%) for their great   
attendance this week 

 

SUMMER FAIR UPDATE 

Our Summer Fair will be taking 
place after school on Friday 7th  
July.  This will be a fabulous event 
with lots of activities including a 
bouncy castle, obstacle course, 
grand raffle, games and special 
events galore.  If anyone wishes to 
help please speak to the office 
asap.  

 

DISCO 

Tickets for the disco on the 22nd 
June are now on sale from the 
school entrance and are £2.50 per 
child. 

Glow sticks will be available on the 
night to buy for 20p each. 

Look out on Twitter for more   

details!! 

 

VALUES  

Our whole school value this term 
will be Creation - admiring the  
wonders of our world. 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am   


